Library Garden Project Update

Dear Community Members,

We are excited to share the latest updates on the Library Garden Project. As of this week, we
have successfully completed the following phases:

o Finalized garden layout and design.
o Cleared the area and prepared the soil.
o Planted the first batch of flowers and shrubs.

Upcoming tasks include:

o Installing pathways and seating areas.
e Organizing volunteer days for garden maintenance.
e Setting up an educational sign for visitors.

We invite you to join us this Saturday for a community workday to help with planting and
landscape maintenance. Your support is invaluable!

Thank you for your continued enthusiasm for this project. We look forward to growing our
library garden together!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Library Name]



